
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dr. Virendra Swarup Education Centre, Jajmau 

           15th April, 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
Greetings! 
 
The number of cases of Covid-19 in the country is witnessing an alarming upward trend 
because of laxity in observation of Covid-19 precautions, low compliance for 
vaccination and false sense of confidence.  It is imperative to re-emphasize on 
adherence to Covid-19 appropriate behavior. 

 

In order to come out victorious from this all time toughest battle for existence, we all 
must do our bit to keep ourselves safe and also to break the chain. 

 Avoid going out, unless necessary. 
 Avoid gatherings or over crowded places. 
 Always wear a mask, whenever going out. 
 Always keep a safe distance of 2 yards while interacting and do not remove 

masks. 
 Use the folds of your elbow while coughing or sneezing. 
 Keep washing your hands regularly with soap or use sanitizers at regular 

intervals. 

 

The fight against Covid-19 can be won only by doing our bit and protecting ourselves 
from getting infected.   

We hope and pray for the well being of you and your family.  May we all stay safe and 
protect ourselves from this life threatening virus! 

God bless you all!! 
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